
Acknowledgments

The editors would like to acknowledge the help of all involved in the
authoring and review process of the book, whose valuable support was
necessary for the successful completion of this project. Some of the authors of
chapters included in the book also served as referees for chapters written by
other authors. Additionally, the following people provided comprehensive
and insightful reviews: Beatrice Alenljung, Birger Andersson, Per Backlund,
Maria Bergholtz, Ananda Edirisuriya, Martin Henkel, Tharaka Ilayperuma,
Björn Lundell, Erik Perjons, Jelena Zdravkovic, and Rose-Mharie Åhlfeldt.
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